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RSIN 

   REF:PROGESSION OF MY STUDIES AT PADRE PIO COLLAGE OF HEALTH AND   ALLIED SCIENCE 

(PCOHAS).   

Refer to the heading above. My name is Sarah Steven Masalu a pharmacetical science student at 

Padre Pio College of health and allied science. I am a third year student persuing Diploma in 

pharmacetical science(PST). Firstly I would like to say thanks for the support you are showing to me 

towards to accomplish my dreams where by you have helped me in one way another through your 

sponsership in paying the school fees without your spounser and support it could be not easy for 

me to continue with my studies at Padre Pio College. Almighty God be with you. 

     Now i am in the last year (3rd year)of my studies where by my progressions are good and we are 

looking forward to start the field where by in april it's when we are going to start the field. After 

completing my diploma I would like to study a degree where by iam still in need of your support so 

that I can accomplish my plan so that I will be more competence in helping the lives of the people 

who need medical attention. 

                                             Yours faithfully 

                                             Sarah Steven Masalu 

                                              S.S.M 

                                             (Pharmaceutical student) 


